
The Cilic Group is happy to report.... 

We just closed one of the first sales of a surviving home in the Palisades. The community is strong 
and so is the demand. We have more in escrow! Palisades is on its way back! 

Reach out for more information: https://www.cilicgroup.com/andrewpearcerealestate.html 


